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 Dear Parents and Carers,   

MONDAY 18TH NOVEMBER  
LITTLE LADYBIRDS, APPLE, PEACH & PEAR CLASS 

VISIT TO CHESTER ZOO 
  

 
As part of Chester Zoo’s free admission scheme we have arranged to take our whole 
school in November to visit the incredible animals including elephants, big cats and 
of course the monkeys. Chester Zoo is a fantastic and unique learning experience 
for everyone and brings science books and lessons to life! When the children return 
to school, this exciting trip will become a focus for various cross curricular learning, 
too.    

We will travel by coach, leaving School at 9.15am and returning for 3pm. 

Children may wear jeans, warm leggings or jogging pants with their school uniform 
on the top half and comfortable trainers, please ensure your child has a warm 
waterproof coat in case of rain, also a hat and gloves if the weather is cold. 

If your child is in Nappies, please send a supply and a change of clothing. 

We have hired some double aeroplane buggies with rain shelters so the little ones 
legs don’t get tired. 

The parental contribution for this visit is £9.00 per child which is payable via the 
ParentPay system. This is to cover the cost of the transport to the Zoo as our 
admission is free. 

Your child will require a packed lunch, drinks and snacks from home (in a Back 
Pack) or the school catering team can provide a Cat Bag for £2.50 payable via 
ParentPay (free of charge if your child is on Free School Meals).  
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You will need to give consent for your child to attend and give full medical 
details required for the visit and order your child a lunch if required (under 
other details) on our Parent Pay system. 

Children do not need to take any spending money. 
 
We do not need any more parent volunteers for this visit thank you. 
 
We hope all the children will be able to attend this wonderful trip as it promises to be 
very exciting.  

Kind regards 

  

Mrs Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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